
There were 250 in attendance at our community concert. The 50/50 brought us $935 
because the winner of the 50/50 donated the entire amount back.  
 
Our next board meeting is June 19 at 6pm. 
 
The Native Garden is really looking amazing. I encourage everyone to walk by and see all 
the progress. The next work bees will be on June 23, 4-6pm. And then July 13, 10am until 
12.  
 


